

Pearl River High School

275 East Central Avenue Pearl River, New York 10965 www.pearlriver.org

Phone: 845-620-3800 Fax: 845-620-3904

Michael J. Murphy
Principal
Suzanne V. Horton
Aaron McCasland
Assistant Principals

January 5, 2021

Dear PRHS Community:

Please note that last night we were informed of an additional new positive test result for COVID-19 involving a Pearl River High School student. As a result of our communication with the Rockland County Department of Health, no additional action is necessary since the student was last on campus prior to November 24, 2020. We continue to work with the Rockland County Department of Health regarding necessary actions related to contact tracing. Please continue to practice social distancing and proper hygiene such as handwashing protocols, as Covid-19 remains a threat to our community.

Contact us at (845) 620-3800 if you have any concerns or questions.

Please be well and stay safe.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Murphy